
Dear Valued Guests,

As Pullman Pattaya Hotel G is highly committed to delivering a high level of 
satisfaction in guest experience, we are very excited to inform you that we have 
decided to take The Beach Club Restaurant to the next level with a significant 
glamorization program. The renovations will take only a short period of time 
from 4th November to 3rd December 2019. Our mission is to uplift our current Beach 
Club to an absolute “in-the-know” all-in-one Beach Club.

During the revamping period, our breakfast venue will be temporarily relocated 
to Bua Sawan meeting room, located on the 1st floor and our a la carte dining 
venue will be relocated to the Pool Bar area. However a full Beach Club service 
will still be fully operating.

We thank you for your understanding and are looking forward to introducing you 
to our new Beach Club concept soon. Stay tuned for the latest updates from our 
Facebook page at “The Beach Club at Pullman Pattaya Hotel G”.

Best Regards,
Your G Team
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